
HELP IS AT HAND 
 

All Schools will 

 

• Listen to parents with their concerns 

 

• Observe what is happening and report 

back to parents or carers. 

 

• Be accurate in the use of language. If it 

is not bullying we will say so. 

 

• We will offer advice to support you 

and your child. 

 

• Maintaining a caring, respectful ethos 

is a high priority. We all want the best 

outcome for all children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We believe bullying is persistent 

and spiteful behaviour by one child 

(or a group of children) against 

another. 

 
No school is happy to hear a complaint 

about bullying. We all work hard to stop 

this happening through promoting 

Christian values, through our Personal, 

Social and Citizenship curriculum, through 

the work of the School Council and by 

taking part in special events such as ‘Anti 

Bullying Week’ 
 

We are concerned that bullying is a word 

used by many children and parents when 

they are really speaking about a falling out 

among friends. 
 

Many of us are parents ourselves and we 

know how it feels when children are 

upset. 
 

We will always try to resolve these 

problems. However, we are all agreed that 

children need to learn that if they do 

quarrel and fight it is very uncomfortable 

for everyone. There are always 

consequences for the actions that they 

take and sometimes the consequences are 

unpleasant! 
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ANTI BULLYING 

INFORMATION 
 

 

 

From  

The Head teachers of all the Broxton 

Rural Educational Improvement 

Partnership 


